
 

 
 

  6 June 2024 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Invitation to St Martin’s School Summer Art and DT Exhibition 2024 
   
You are cordially invited to St Martin’s School ‘Summer Art and DT Exhibition 2024’ on 
Wednesday 10 July in our North Hall, from 5pm until 7pm.  The event is free and we would 
very much like you to join us in celebrating the work of our GCSE and A-level Art, 
Photography and Technology students.  Work will be displayed from students in Year 11, 
12 and 13. 
         
Live entertainment will be provided by our Music department and refreshments will be 
available.  

 
We look forward to seeing you there.  Please extend this invitation to anyone you feel 
may be interested.  This is an excellent opportunity for our students to showcase their 
work to family, friends and the wider community. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs H Lee / Mrs A Ashby 
Heads of Art 
 

 
 

 
 


